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This month at WCLJ we began on an interesting note, participating in a
Bible prophecy conference held here in Indianapolis. Pictured here is L.A.
Marzulli, who has been on numerous programs on TBN. We recorded a
couple of segments about some recent discoveries that have been made
on the subject.

Also part of the conference were a Native
American couple, Chief Joseph and Laralyn
River Wind (left). I was amazed to hear some
of the connections to Bible prophecy that the
Native American people have. Also,
surprising to me was their connection to
Jewish culture.

Another participant who came and spoke for
us was Gary Kah (right), a national and
international speaker and author of several
books on the subject of globalism. Gary

worked for the United States government many years before starting his
own ministry, Hope for the World.

His Hand Extended

WCLJ's His Hand Extended food pantry was able to participate in the
annual United States Post Office food drive. I was able to be at the post
office as the trucks came in from their daily routes and I unloaded the food they collected with their 
help. We received over one thousand pounds of food thanks to them. This is a portion of the food and 
helped to serve the 409 people we had visit us.

Children's Video on Smile of a Child

It was nice to see one of the children’s videos that we shot here 
recently used on TBN's Smile of a Child kid's network. This time we 
snapped a picture off the screen of the TV in our Green Room while 
guests were there waiting. I suppose it is always in season to tell the 
story of Baby Jesus.



Praise the Lord

We recorded some music this month with some artists that were
traveling through. Damion Murrill & Siloam were a real blessing as

well as Willie Small (left).

We also featured an amazing love
story about two young people
(below, right) who waited on God
to bring them their mates and stayed
faithful as they trusted God to bring
that perfect person for them.

Also, since heroin is continuing to
prove to be a national problem and
is truly an epidemic in Indiana, we
welcomed Bobby Hayden Jr. (left) of
Cardboard Box Ministries to Joy in
Our Town to discuss the problem. Speaking from first-hand 
knowledge, Bobby shared with parents about the urgency of watching
what their kids are doing, and recognize the signs of drug and 
especially heroin use.

God bless,

Mark Crouch
Station Manager
WCLJ, Indianapolis


